AUGLAIZE COUNTY
Engineering Department
P.0. Box 59

1014 S. Blackhoof Street
Wapakoneta, Ohio 45895

TELEHONE 419-739-6520 :
FAX 419-739-6521 Douglas Reinfiart
Email: augcoeng@augcoeng.com . - COUNTY ENGINEER

Paul R. Nartker, P.E., P.S.
Acting District 7 Production Administrator
Ohio Department of Transportation

February 10, 2006
In re: AUG-75-4.07, 5.72 PID 25289
Dear Paul;

According to the FEMA flood plain maps, AUG-075-04.07 is not
within the flood zone and will not require review by this department.

AUG-075-05.72 is within the FEMA flood zone. It is my
understanding that this project is to have the structure’s invert
stabilized and that the end area of structure when completed, will be
generally the same that currently exists. With this premise, no other
reviews will be necessary by this department and the project is
approved for construction.

Douglas Remhart, P.E. P.S.
Auglaize County Engineer
Auglaize County Flood Plain Coordinator



